From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 8:48 AM

To: mindy.goldstein@emory.edu

Cc: 'gregory.garre@lw.com’; ‘craig.primis@kirkland.com’;

'jonathan.williams@myfloridalegal.com’; 'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com’;
'floridaacf.lwteam@Ilw.com’; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’;
'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; 'michael.gray@usdoj.gov’; 'james.dubois@usdoj.gov';
Ralph Lancaster; Joshua D. Dunlap; Mary Clifford

Subject: May 23, 2016 Letter re: Amicus Briefing

Ms. Goldstein:

The Special Master is in receipt of your letter dated May 23, 2016, inquiring “whether or when
there may be an opportunity for amicus briefing” in Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig. The
Special Master appreciates your inquiry. A Case Management Order will be forthcoming this
summer that will address final pre-trial and trial scheduling. You can expect that the Order will
address whether amicus briefing will be permitted and, if so, the procedure for submitting such
briefs. You may wish to contact counsel for the parties, as the Special Master will undoubtedly
seek their opinions regarding the procedure, if any, for amicus briefs. Counsel have been copied
on this email.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master
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